
   

 

  

Comment Form 
www.odot.org/I35ClevelandCo 

Virtual Open House for I-35 Corridor Study           Nov 15 – Dec 10, 2021 
    From South of Robinson St in Norman 
    To North of S.W. 4th St in Moore 
    Cleveland County    JP# 31443(04) 
  
Thank you for your interest in this study and for taking the time to provide us with your written comments. Putting your 
comments in writing is one of the most effective ways to have your concerns and potential solutions included in the study. 

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS BY December 10, 2021 
*Personal information requested below is optional and will be kept confidential. 

Name*: 
 

Business/Organization*: 
 

Address*: 
 

City*: 
 

State*: 
 

Zip Code*: 
 

Phone Number*: 
 

Email Address*: 
 

I have the following comments about the preliminary engineering study for the I-35 corridor from south of Robinson St in 
Norman to north of S.W. 4th St in Moore in Cleveland County, OK. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Comments on this study can be submitted in several ways, including  
but not limited to: 

By US Mail: By email: By phone: 
Environmental Programs Division 

Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation 

200 N.E. 21st Street 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105-3204 

environment@odot.org 405-325-3269 

 
 

Comments received are subject to public disclosure under the Oklahoma Public Information Act 
 

https://blantonandassociates-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kjohnson_blantonassociates_com/Documents/Documents/Other%20Clients/ODOT/WA%202%20I35/environment@odot.org

